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FOR MORE INFORMATION: 

 

Please send an email to the Laboratory PPE Coordinator at     

ehs-ppe@uci.edu for more information. 

To see if you are eligible, please complete the Prescription 

Safety Eyewear Program survey. 

Scan the QR code with your smartphone or tablet or click on the 

link below to take the survey now. 

  Do you wear prescription eyeglasses in the lab? 

 Do you have a current* prescription for eyeglasses? 

* within the last 2 years 

  Have you completed the Laboratory Hazard 

Assessment Tool (LHAT) requirements and received 

your Personal Protective Equipment (PPE)? 

  Would you like to see if you are eligible for a free pair 

of prescription safety eyewear? 

Interest in the program and meeting eligibility requirements does not guarantee 

prescription safety eyewear; referrals are given on a first come, first serve basis. 
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UCI EHS Prescription Safety Eyewear Survey (https://bit.ly/RxSafetyEyewearSurvey) 
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